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July 2016 

The Quality Improvement Committee did not meet in July 2016 due the involvement of most 
committee members in the annual External Quality Review Organization (EQRO) review. 

 
August 24, 2016 
1. Avatar’s list of the titles of the reports compiled is 11 pages long.  Not all reports are relevant to 

each program or staff member.  The Utilization Review Committee has asked QIC members to 
provide a list of those reports that they find helpful for QIC purposes. 

2. The Crisis Residential Program in Rio Linda opened on August 1 and hopes to be at full capacity 
by September 1.  It took about a year to open.  Planning is under way for the three additional 
Crisis Residential Programs for which providers have been chosen (Rapid Turn Around, Dual 
Diagnosis and TAY).  

3. Sacramento Police and Sheriff’s Departments have been meeting with DBHS to determine 
where the two additional Mobile Teams will be located.  Recommendations to the BOS are 
expected to be made in October. 

4. Sacramento County has launched the Georgetown University Crossover Youth Practice Model 
(CYPM) and a more targeted focus on strengthening how the juvenile justice and child welfare 
systems serve the unique needs of the population of youth who fluctuate between and are 
known to both systems.  The power of the CYPM is found in the cross-system collaboration 
between agencies and their community partners.  Staff is being trained to implement the CYPM 
protocol across systems beginning on October 17.                       


